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UNAPPROVED MEETING MINUTES OF THE

Cummins ISB Task Force
Held via Teleconference

October 18, 2004
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Task Force Membership

Jim Moritz – Perkin Elmer Automotive Research 

John Haegelin - Perkin Elmer Automotive Research 

Bob Campbell – Afton Chemical 
Riccardo Conti – ExxonMobil 

Jim Matasic – The Lubrizol Corporation 
Ron Buck – Test Engineering, Inc. 



Mark Sarlo – Southwest Research Institute 

Dan Nyman – Cummins Engine Company 
Warren Totten - Cummins Engine Company 
Jeff Clark - Test Monitoring Center 

Joseph Huang – Ashland Chemical 
Steve Kennedy – ExxonMobil

Tom Picone – ExxonMobil

Nancy Diggs – Infineum

Pat Fetterman - Infineum

1. Action Items
(1) Warren to investigate turbo differences and report back to panel
(2) Warren send out CPL list and SwRI and PE check their engines against this list
(3) TEI send two more cams to Lubrizol for measurement
2. Call To Order/Membership/Approval of Minutes

Mark Sarlo called the meeting to order at 9:00 am (CST). Mark had distributed a copy of the proposed agenda via email prior to the meeting.  

3. Old Business
a. Stand Installation Status

SwRI – Removing engine and installing matrix parts. They hope to start this week if turbo issue is resolved
PE – Hope to start matrix this week
EM – Still working on installation. 
Lz – Waiting on new turbo in order to verify soot generation curve
Ashland – No update
b. Updated parts list –

Jim G. has updated the ISB parts list and will send out
c. Turbo Part Numbers
Warren reported that turbo part number 4037282 was current until 10/12/04. He is going to find out what changed on the new number if any and report back to the panel. Once a turbo is locked in for the test he plans to have a supply available at TEI.
d. Fuel Lift Pumps –

Lubrizol and SwRI both reported failed fuel lift pumps. Spare pumps are currently available at TEI and are also available through the dealer. There are no plans to include these in the test kits.
e. New Engines –

Warren plans to have a supply of engines available at TEI. There are no short blocks available for this engine as of now

4. New Business
a. Test Procedure –

The plan is to review the latest procedure draft (1f) this week in San Antonio if time allows.  
b. Engine Parts List- 
Warren agreed to send out the latest CPL list for the current engine and to have SwRI and PE check their engines against this list prior to starting the matrix runs. This is to ensure that all of the same hardware is being used. Any discrepancies are to be reported to Warren.
c. Camshafts for next runs -
TEI will send two more cams to Lubrizol for measurements for the second runs at SwRI and PE.  
5. Additional Business/Next Meeting

The next meeting will be in San Antonio on Wednesday October 20 following the Mack T-12 Task Force meeting if time permits. The next conference call will be Tuesday October 26.
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